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Maher Close closed to vehicles on 
Thursday 30 January 2025 
Pennant Hills Road and North Rocks Road upgrade 

January 2025 
 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Burramattagal people of the Dharug Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

What work are we doing?  

We will be temporarily close Maher Close to 
vehicles on Thursday 30 January 2025. This is 
required to remove a large tree to allow for utilities 
relocation for the upgrade. A crane will be required 
to carry out the work. 

 

When and where we’ll be working 
Works will be carried out at the southern end of 
Maher Close. Pedestrian access will remain 
available for residents, however, there will be no 
vehicle access to the road on Thursday 30 January 
between 8am and 4pm.  
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Residents may need to find alternative parking 
during these hours. Emergency services vehicles 
will have access if required. Please contact us on 
1800 897 841 or speak to the traffic controllers on 
site for assistance. 

Contact us

 

Location of work  

 

 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 897 841 

 

 

projects@wardcivil.com.au 

 

roads.work/intersection-
improvements-carlingford 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

Interpreter service 

For languages other than English  
call 131 450 
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